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VIA FACSIMILE AND E-MAIL

Carole J. Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

Re:
Dockets UT-990146, UT-991922 and UT-991301

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Verizon Northwest Inc. (formerly GTE Northwest Incorporated) (“Verizon”) has minimal comments on the latest draft of the accounting rules circulated by the staff on July 20, 2000.  Verizon continues to rely on its previously submitted comments with respect to its  position on appropriate changes to the Commission’s accounting rules.  The July 20, 2000 draft indicates that the staff does not intend to revise the rules to reflect Verizon’s previous comments.  By commenting today, Verizon does not intend to waive its previously stated position.  Accordingly it has no additional comments as to the changes contained in proposed WAC 480-120-031, -032, -033, -058, -136, -X01, -X02, -X09.

With respect to WAC 480-120-036, Verizon, U S WEST and WITA proposed deleting this rule for the reason that other regulatory requirements (i.e. WAC 480-143, 480-146 and RCW 80.08) deal with the issues covered by the rule.  Staff agreed.  However, the July 20, 2000 draft does not show that this rule should, in fact, be deleted.

In addition, Verizon has no further comments in connection with WAC 480-120-X14 or –X15. 

Very truly yours,

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC

Judith A. Endejan

END:ks
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